
 
 

 

 

 

July 5, 2019 

 

Mr. William McCloy 

Senior Scientist 

Normandeau Associates 

25 Nashua Road 

Bedford, NH  03110 

 

Re:  Installation of new poles in WCOD and SPOD by Eversource 

 

Dear Bill, 

 

At its meeting on June 26, 2019 the Durham Planning Board approved the installation of 

13 new poles in the Wetland Conservation Overlay District and Shoreland Protection 

Overlay District.  The poles will be located on or alongside Durham Point Road, 

Longmarsh Road, and Winecellar Roads.  The application was approved as submitted 

under the Permitted Use B. criteria in the Zoning Ordinance, including placement of 

poles and anchors. 

 

In the course of the review Eversource was amenable to using new poles with a 

maximum length of 45 feet extending no more than 38-1/2 feet +/- above grade and 

cutting new poles higher than that down to 38-1/2 +/- feet.  We would like to respectfully 

request that Eversource follow this approach for the 13 poles that are being installed 

under this approval. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in the review process. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt 

Town Planner 

Town of Durham 

 

cc:  Planning Board and Eversource 

 Michael Behrendt 
Durham Town Planner 

Town of Durham 
8 Newmarket Road 

Durham, NH 03824-2898 
Phone (603) 868-8064   

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
www.ci.durham.nh.us 
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